Athletics Meeting 
April 1, 2024
Attendees: Glen Katz, Erin Macellaro, John Zito, Mike Lynch, Jen Cordes, Joanne Karbowniczak, Daryl Macellaro, Liz Blender, Michelle Cromwell 
Meeting Start: 7:33pm
Meeting Adjourn: 8:42 adjourned.  
Notes: 
Annalise Yombor is going to pass on all the track info for Hubs lake to Melanie Ellis.  Melanie will be taking over as the track coach this year.
HUBS Lakes updates Track, Volleyball etc.  
Michelle Cromwell: Everything is moving forward with Swim team.  There will be sign ups for the team.
Glen gave an overview of the progress of the tennis courts.  
Erin Macellaro provided that the materials for HUBS have been ordered and will be ready for the respective seasons.  
The committee asked for more transparency when it comes to updates to the progress of the tennis courts.  There was discussion regarding why there is currently a stoppage in the work due to not getting the proper permits from the town.  We discussed ways to improve communication moving forward.  We discussed the possibilities of adding the updates to the newsletter, facebook etc, as well as an e-mail to the committee.  The bottom line is there was a lapse in communication regarding the tennis project and there should have been more open communication.  Moving forward there needs to be improvement.  This also included discussion regarding an oversight committee for the project.  
John Zito brought up taking a second look at the tennis & pickle ball court rules.  There was discussion regarding the tennis members to re-engage that conversation and potentially propose new language.  
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